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CAMARILLO QUILTERS ASSOCIATION 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, March 9, 2021           

 
CALL TO ORDER – 

The meeting was called to order by President Barbara Witman at 9:31 AM via Zoom. 

 

WELCOME –  

Barbara welcomed everyone & thanked them for joining us again thru Zoom, reminding us to 

stay muted unless speaking.   

Barbara wished all the March babies Happy Birthday. 

There will be a quilt drop off on March 15th from 9:30 – 11:00 AM.  There will also be kits for 

pick up. 

April is membership month – only $35-. 

No dog beds are being accepted at shelters. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS – 

Joey announced that they have had some members step up to fill positions.  Still needed are Co 

President, Vice President, Secretary, Small Groups, Quilt Show Head, Zoom Guru & Social 

Media Maven. 

Treasurer’s report finds us in good financial standing – with $62,000 in assets. 

There will be a showing of red & white quilts later this month on our website.  These were the 

quilts made for our 2020 quilt show challenge. Voting should be done for your favorite.  Winner 

will be announced in April. 

 

SPEAKER – 

Barbara introduced our speaker – Ann Shaw.  She will be teaching Flowers of the Gorge. 

 

FINAL ANNOUNCEMENTS – 

Next month’s speaker is Mathew Boudreaux with “Lone Star”. 

Barbara closed with a heartwarming quilt story. 

 

ADJOURNED – 11:24 AM 

 

Susan Wilson, Secretary 
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